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Case # 21-0669-EL-BGN South Branch solar

Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board,
My name is Richard Reichenbaugh I am a member of IBEW Loc 8. Job opportunities in our
county are critical to us. The South Branch Solar Farm will bring in large amounts of jobs to
us. A good paying job that has a positive impact on our community is what we want. I ask for
your consideration.

Sincerely, Richard Reichenbaugh
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